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Our last Fisch out of Water of

the academic year 2012/13 will

invite the non-native voice of

the translator. y
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University of Arizona

This will be an opportunity to
share translations from a i
native into a foreign language L
or the other way around, and '
to celebrate the art of
translation.

We invite speakers of various
foreign languages to share
their translation projects or -
parts of them, and to discuss | ==
the troubles and joys of
translating. You are also Y \
welcome to share your favorite -

translation of a poem or text

that someone else has

composed. N\

(And also, there will be
apple pie.)

Brought to you by the DEUTSCHER STUDENTEN-CLUB
(Re-)introducing: Fisch out of Water: An Evening of Accented Languages
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The Deutscher Studenten Club (German Students’ Club) would like to invite you to a
special translation-focused Fisch out of Water! This event will take place at the Scented
Leaf Tea House on University Avenue (right near campus). Delicious cheesecake and

tea will be provided. Bring your friends!

Please contact Carolin with questions or interest.
Email: Carolin Radtke <carrad@email.arizona.edu>



